
 

Memorandum 

To: Santaquin City Mayor and City Council Members 

From: Dennis L. Marker, Operations Manager 

Date: January 27, 2021 

Re: Tanner Annexation - Resolution 02-01-2022 

This resolution does not approve the Tanner Annexation. This is only an indication of intent to 
consider and evaluate the merits of this annexation. Approval of this resolution initiates the 
investigation process and timelines required in state code for receiving public comment.  

After approval of this resolution, the city must send notices of the potential annexation to the 
County and other potentially affected utilities, government entities, and property owners. A public 
hearing is anticipated to be on the City Council’s February 15 agenda to accept any public comments 
about the matter. After the public hearing, the City can take as much time as it feels appropriate to 
study elements of the annexation. Only after the Council feels there is satisfactory evidence of public 
benefit for the annexation will an ordinance be drafted to approve the annexation. 

 

 

 

 


